

Florida Department of **Environmental Protection**

Southeast District P.O. Box 15425 West Palm Beach, Florida 33416



Via Facsimile 407-489-2124 and US Mail

May 19, 1994

Mr. Skip Robinson Florida Tire Recycling, Inc. 9675 Range Line Road Port St. Lucie, FL 34987

Letter of May 19, 1994

Dear Mr. Robinson:

I have been advised by Janet Bowman that the questions raised by your letter of May 2nd have already been adequately addressed by correspondence from Ms. Bowman and myself. I have asked Ms. Bowman to contact Jim Brindell directly to discuss this matter.

Any delays in complying with the stipulation are entirely the responsibility of Florida Tire Recycling, Inc.

Sincerely,

Joseph Kahn, P.E.

Supervisor, Solid Waste Section

Joe Lurix, DEP/SED CC:

Janet Bowman, OGC/TLH